

G7. TEST 3. FIRST SEMESTER

PART A – LISTENING

I. Listen (2 times) and choose True / False. (1.0 pt)

1. Mai is playing catch	A. True	B. False
2. Kien is skipping rope	A. True	B. False
3. Lan is playing blind man's buff	A. True	B. False
4. Ba is playing marbles	A. True	B. False

II. Listen (2 times) and choose the correct answers. (1.0 pt)

5. How many days a week does Mai go to school?

- A. 4 B. 5 C. 6 D. 7

6. What is Mai interested in?

- A. pianos B. computers C. ball games D. class

7. What does she think about Geography?

- A. different B. difficult C. interesting D. easy

8. Which subject does she learn to do some experiments?

- A. Geography B. Physical education C. English D. Physics

PART B – USE OF ENGLISH

I. Circle the word which has STRESS different from the others. (0.5pt)

9. A. computer B. library C. difficult D. uniform

10. A. repair B. relax C. rehearse D. reader

II. Circle the word which has a different SOUND in the part underlines differently from the others. (0.5pt)

11. A. why B. who C. what D. where

12. A. girl B. go C. geography D. good

III. Supply the correct form of the verbs in brackets. (1.0 pt)

13. Let's (play) soccer.

14. Keep silent, please! Her baby (sleep)

15. Today is Saturday and I (go) to Ha Long Bay on Sunday.

16. Where are the boys? – They (play) games in the living room.

IV. Choose the letter (A,B,C or D) for the best answer. (1.0 pt)

17. History and geography books are the racks the middle of the library.

- A. in/in B. on/on C. at/in D. on/in

18. ".....?" → Ok, I'd love to.

- A. What about you? B. What about going to the cinema?
C. What should we do this evening? D. What do you do after school?

19. In class, we learn to sing a song.

- A. History B. Math C. Music D. Physics

20. do they have Geography ? → Twice a week.

- A. How often B. How much C. How many D. How far

PART C – READING

I. Read the text carefully and choose the letter (A,B,C or D). (1.0 pt)

Ba is the president of the stamp collector's club. (1).....Wednesday afternoons, he and (2).....friends together and talk about their stamps. If they have any new stamps, they usually bring them to school.

Nam is not very sporty. In the afternoon, he usually goes home and watches videos. Sometimes he (3).....a book or comics, but most of the time he lies on the (4).....in front of the TV. He never plays games.

21. A. in B. on C. at D. of
22. A. its B. your C. his D. her
23. A. listens B. speaks C. plays D. reads
24. A. couch B. phone C. wall D. farm

II. Read the text carefully and answer the questions below. (2.0 pts)

SCHOOLS IN THE USA

Schools in the USA are a little different from schools in Viet Nam. Usually, there is no school uniform. Classes start at 8.30 each morning and the school day ends at 3.30 or 4 o'clock. There are no lessons on Saturday.

Students have one hour for lunch and two 20-minute breaks each day. One break is in the morning, the other is in the afternoon. Students often go to the school cafeteria and buy snacks and drinks at a break or at lunchtime.

25. Is there an uniform in schools in the USA ?

→

26. Do their classes start at 8.30 or 3.30 ?

→

27. How many days a week do students in the USA go to school ?

→

28. How many breaks a day do students in the USA have ?

→

PART D – WRITING

I. Rewrite the following sentences in the right order. (1.0 pt)

29. usually / to / the / Ba / goes / cafeteria. /

→

30. mother / Lan's / in / kitchen. / cooking / is / the / dinner /

→

II. Rewrite the following sentences without changing the meaning. (1.0 pt)

31. Would you like to play the guitar ?

→ How?

32. Every day, the bell rings at six forty five

→ Every day, the bell rings at a